To: All Tikosyne Registered Healthcare Professionals
From: Pfizer, Inc.

Date: February 1, 2008

Subject: Tikosyn Product Outage RESOLVED

Dear Healthcare Professional:

Pfizer is sending you this letter to inform you that all Tikosyn Dosage Formulations
(0.125mg, 0.250mg & 0.500mg) are once again available to your patients through normal
pharmacy distribution channels.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the temporary stock outage of the
0.250mg and 0.500mg dosage formulations. This product outage was not the result of
any efficacy or safety concern with Tikosyn. An unforeseen manufacturing issue coupled
with distribution regulations for Tikosyn (this medication is only drop-shipped and there
is no inventory held in trade) resulted in the temporary stock outage. We are taking steps
to increase internal inventory levels to ensure that any future manufacturing delays will
not result in another product outage.

Healthcare Professionals may initiate Tikosyn therapy to appropriate new patients and
should continue to direct any product information questions to Pfizer Medical
Information at 1-800-438-1985.

Sincerely,

David J. Engels Robert Wolkow M.D., F.A.A.F.P.
Senior Director, US Diversified Products Senior Medical Director
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